Comments on Proposed NSPS
Regulations RIN 3206-AK76/0790-AH82

Email: http://www.cpms.ods.mil/nsps MAIL TO: Program Executive Office

Email: nspscomments@cpms.osd.mil National Security Personnel System
Attn: Bradley B. Bunn

No fax submissions are accepted. 1400 Key Boulevard, Suite B-200

Arlington, VA 22209-5144

My comment is on:

O Supplementary Information Subpart / Page Number(s)
ALPHA/ Title
O] Regulatory Text Subpart / Page Number(s)
ALPHA/ Title
Comments: ___This whole process of Pay Banding is going to be totally unfair to associates. On paper it may seem like a good idea -- but if the

people that came up with the whole process were only grades 9 and below and worked at DFAS — they would know that it could not be a fair and balanced way
to award employees. In order for it to be fair all of the first-line supervisors and managers would need to be fair and unbiased. However that is not the case. If
your supervisor does not like you then you are at their mercy for your pay increased. Things will never be fair because too many supervisors and managers have
been promoted in an unfair manner themselves. It is not WHAT you know here it is WHO you know. Please re-consider. | agree that the step increases are

awarded to associates who do not actually deserve them either -- however on the whole this is a better process.
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OPTIONAL INFORMATION
Name: Agency:

Address:

Job title/grade: I am/am not a supervisor or manager (please circle one)
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